
HALTON SEND CARERS FORUM 
WOULD LIKE TO INVITE YOU 

TO A MEETING ON 
 

MONDAY 28TH JANUARY 2019 
AT 12.30PM-2.30PM 

AT HALTON SPEAK OUT, 
NORTHWICH ROAD, 

BROOKVALE, RUNCORN 
WA7 6EP 

 

The aim of the meeting is to explore your 
experience of being involved in; and supporting 
your child with; the Education Health and Care 
Plan process with a focus on preparing children 
and young people for adult life. We want to look 
at what is working well and what are the 
challenges that you face as parents contributing 
to the education health and care plan process. 

We look forward to seeing you.  

To confirm your attendance please contact 
Lynne Hall at Halton SEND Carers Forum on 
01928 713877 

                             Refreshments available 
 

 

 

***** 

An opportunity to 
share and 

understand 
aspects of the EHC 

plan 

***** 

Share your 
experiences and 

what worked well 
for you 

***** 

Empowering 
children and young 

adults to 
participate in their 

own decisions 

***** 

 

 

 


